
APPENDIX E 

From: Cllr Paul Carter 

Sent: 08 March 2013 18:04 

To: Licensing Section 

Subject: GAMBLING POLICY CONSULTATION 2013 - 16 

Dear Mr Newcombe, 
Thank you for informing me of the consultation on this policy and the 
opportunity to provide feedback. 
I found the Gambling Policy very comprehensive and well written in plain 
English. 
I was pleased to see the improvement of premises definition and the updates 
from the Gaming Commission both a necessity. 
It is good to see the website link will be added as there is an increased trend 
towards use of digital media and WWW for making enquiries and applications. 
It is also  good to see the list of consultees revised. 
My only request/comment; is it possible to add the contact details, URLs or 
Phone numbers for the Responsible Authorities as well as the postal address. 
It is good to see Licensing Enforcement at Dover is being professionally 
managed. 
  
Regards 
Councillor Paul Carter 
Dover District Council 
Sandwich Ward 
cllrpaul.carter@dover.gov.uk 
  


